

Wingham Primary School W/b 22nd January 2024



A message from the Head of School to Parents...



Our Reception class went to visit Leeds Castle this week. They had a wonderful time in their storytelling workshop and exploring the castle. A big thank you to all our parent helpers.

Everyone looks wonderful in their costumes!

Message from Wingham School council:

Please don't forget (if you can) to donate one of the following items for our chosen school charity. You can bring them in anytime next week but Friday 26th is the last day. Thank you!

Liquid hand wash Washing up liquid Bag of sugar Nice instant coffee Squash



Upcoming Events

Monday 29th January—Year 5—Young Voices

W.C 5th February-World Week

Tuesday 6th February—Year 6 Assembly—Parents welcome at 10.15 am

Thursday 8th February—KS2 Valentines disco—5.30pm— 7pm

Friday 9th February—End of Term 3.20pm

Monday 19th February—Term 4 starts—8.40am gates open

ASH R.F.C.

Come and have fun playing RUGBY with Ash Minis

Under 7s and Under 8s

We meet every Sunday morning throughout the season, from 10.00am at Ash Recreation Ground, Queens Road, Ash.

Fun training sessions

Fully trained coaches

Matches (home & away)

Mixed teams

No experience necessary

To find out more just come along, email russ.timpson@crisisboardroom.com or see website or facebook (see below)













